
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

SEP 2 7 2019 

To Members of the California Assembly: 

I am returning Assembly Bill 1591 without my signature. 

This bill would require the Insurance Commissioner (Commissioner) to 
appear before the Senate and Assembly Insurance Committees on a 
biennial basis to provide a presentation on the National Association of 
Insurance Commissioners' (NAIC) accreditation process. The bill also 
authorizes the Commissioner to provide the presentation to the legislative 
budget committees. 

While I support the purpose of AB 1591, I do not believe that a statutory 
mandate is necessary for the Commissioner to appear before the 

n related to the NAIC's accreditationLegislature to share informati 
process. 
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